

MEMO

To: Shade Tree Commission

From: Colleen Kenny, Natural Resource Manager

Cc: Kurt Ferguson, Township Manager

Date: June 7, 2023

Subject: Updates to the Upper Dublin Township Municipal Building Site Landscaping Plan

Shade Tree Commission Members,

You have been provided with a copy of the Upper Dublin Township Municipal Building Site Landscaping Plan, dated 5/25/2023. Several updates have been made, in discussion with Terraform Engineering, that do not appear on the provided plan:

- 1) Fagus grandifolia (American beech) has been replaced with Quercus bicolor (swamp white oak) or other available suitable species. Willow oak and American linden were discussed as alternatives.
- 2) Additional foundation plantings have been discussed for the southeastern portion of the building (along the police shed privacy wall) and the southwestern corner of the building.
- 3) Species have not been finalized for the foundation plantings, as elevations (wall heights, window heights, etc.) have not yet been finalized.
- 4) Additional possible locations for shrubs have been identified, number and species still to be determined:
 - a. Along the northeastern corner of the property near the Field of Dreams
 - b. Within the main parking lot island

.